
State Street Elementary’s

WE LOVE OUR COMMUNITY!

In Honor of 


In honor of “Random Acts of Kindness Week” lets help 

our community families stay warm all winter long.

February 13th - 17th

for children 
& adults

Questions? Please contact ptostatestreet@gmail.com

New or “like new” child & adult sized items needed:

Socks, T-Shirts, Hoodies, Sweatpants, Pants, 

Hats, Gloves, Coats, Shoes/Boots, etc. 

*All items must be clean and free of stains, rips/holes, odors, etc.*
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